
CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting, Tuesday 16th 
November at 8pm in the church. 

PW MISSION BOXES/DONATIONS: 
PW Mission boxes/donations are 

due this month. Please give to Valerie Raphael, Vera 
Noble or leave on collection plate in envelope marked 
PW. Thanks for your cooperation.  
PARENT & TODDLERS GROUP: An online Registration 
Form is now available on the Church’s website and on 
Facebook. The closing date for completion of this Form is 
Friday, 9 December. We would love to welcome as many 
as possible to our Group but unfortunately our numbers 
will be greatly reduced due to COVID restrictions. Also all 
who wish to attend must complete and forward this form 
to the email address given.  
The start date is Thursday, 13 January 2022 from 10.30 to 
12 noon and we will be in touch with all those who 
complete and forward the form. Looking forward to 
seeing you all again.  
POPPY APPEAL: Poppies are available in Mosaic. 
Please put a donation in the box provided. 
EARL HAIG FUND: There will be a retirement 
offering after each service in aid of Earl Haig Fund. 

14th November 2021 

 

Sunday 14th November 2021 
10:30am Remembrance Sunday Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
12noon Remembrance Sunday Rev Reuben McCormick - in person only 
6:30pm Rev Reuben McCormick -  in person only 

Sunday 21st November 2021 
10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick -  live streamed 
12noon Rev Reuben McCormick  -  in person only 
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Current restrictions outline that when you are attending 
church services you need to: 
 Wear a face covering entering, leaving, while you are 

moving about and when singing unless you are exempt 
 Keep 1 metre distance from anyone not in your bubble  
 Provide contact details for track and trace purposes. 
Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid 
symptoms. 

 

MORNING SERVICES: If you have not been attending 
church services but would like to, please get in touch with 
your elder or email 
iwanttocometochurch@glengormley.org  If you don’t 
have email, call and leave a message at the church office 
02890848774 - and we will get back to you.  
It would be really helpful if those attending the 10:30 
service could clear the church and car park by 11:35 am. 
We would also ask those coming to the 12:00 noon 
service to try not to arrive in the car park before 11:40 
am. 

 

SUNDAY EVENING SERVICES: There is no need to book a 
seat at evening services. Please come into the church via 
the main church door where you will be asked to give 
your name and contact details before being seating.  

 

Organisation Notices 

Leadership Notices 

Services 

Worship Services  

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

https://reverendally.files.wordpress.com/2012/09/cross-with-poppy.jpg


Sunday 14 November  
Pray for all those who have lost loved ones as a result 
of conflict – that they may experience God’s comfort 
and peace as they mourn their loved ones. Pray for the 
Moderator as he travels to Thiepval in France with 
other church leaders for the commemoration of the 
100th anniversary of the Ulster Memorial Tower which 
was built as a tribute to the men of the 9 counties of 
Ulster who gave their lives in the 1st World War.  
Monday 15 November  
Pray for Csaba & Ilona Veres (global mission workers, 
Romania) who have recently returned to Northern 
Ireland on home assignment. Pray for those in Romania 
affected by the recent surge in Covid-19 cases. Pray for 
the teams from the Diakonia who reach out to bring 
help and support to others.  
Tuesday 16 November   
Ken Doherty (Chaplain, Mater Hospital, Belfast) | Pray 
for Ken as he continues his chaplaincy ministry at the 
Mater and for wisdom and guidance as he ministers to 
patients, families and staff during difficult times.  
Wednesday  17 November  
Six people have applied for Ordained Ministry this year. 
The application process runs through until Easter, with 
placements, interviews and assignments. Pray that the 
Lord would guide and give wisdom to applicants and 
interviewers as together they seek the Lord’s will.  
Thursday 18 November  
In the midst of changes to abortion legislation across 
Ireland pray that women and their families who 
experience a pregnancy crisis situation would receive 
wise and compassionate counsel that values both lives, 
and that as a denomination we would continue to find 
practical ways to offer support and care.  
Friday 19 November  
More people than ever are facing the challenges of 
dementia, either for themselves or someone they love. 
The demands on the immediate family of caring for a 
loved one with dementia are great, especially in these 
times. Pray that both those suffering from dementia 
and their carers would have the support they need.  
Saturday 20 November  
Pray for Lindsay Conway, Secretary to the Council for 
Social Witness as he concludes 19 years of service in 
that role. Give thanks for his contribution over that 
time and pray that God would continue to lead him as 
he commences his retirement. Pray also for his 
successor, Dermot Parsons, who has been shadowing 
Lindsay during these last few weeks, as he takes on this 
key and challenging role in PCI. 

THE HERALD: The Autumn Herald will be with us soon. 
This is the last for this year. Next year there will be 10 
issues once more, with a £15 subscription. The envelope 
to subscribe again next year will be attached to the 
Autumn issue. Please speak to Lesley Bell if you no longer 
want to subscribe or would like to take out a new 
subscription. Thankyou. 

PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION: The Moderator sends a 
Christmas card each year - but he needs some help. Dr 
David Bruce is inviting people of all ages to photograph 
what Hope at Christmas looks like for them. A panel 
will choose the winning image that will be used in the 
Moderator's Christmas Card. 
The closing date for entries is 12noon on Monday 22nd 
November. For more details on the competition visit 
www.presbyterianireland.org//hopeatchristmas 
 

Prayer Diary 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be with 
the office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER: Rev Reuben McCormick 

Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore 

Tel: 028 9034 2832 

CHURCH VISITOR: Mr Jim Lyttle 

Tel: 028 9086 4158  


